HANSON CONSERVATION COMMISSION
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC MEETING OF MAY 4, 2022
SELECTMEN’S MEETING ROOM, HANSON TOWN HALL
542 LIBERTY STREET, HANSON, MA 02341

Present: Phil Clemons, Chairman
David Mansfield, Clerk
Frank Schellenger, Agent
Lan Woodward, Administrative Assistant

Absent: Sharon LePorte Vice Chairman
Thomas Roffey, Jr., Member
Edwin Heal, Member

Also Present:  Steven Wry, Land Planning, Inc., Hanson
Jim Colligan, Stonebridge Drive
Mike Ennis, Stonebridge Drive
John Sullivan, Stonebridge Drive
Kathleen and Richard Cox, High Street

Scheduled public meeting was not held due to lack of quorum.

Next meeting is scheduled for May 18, 2022.



